From: Jo Hurford |

Sent: 22 July 2022 16:56

To: Cameron Banks-Murray

Cc: Planning Planning

Subject: Comment from Bloomsbury CAAC

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Cameron,

Re 2022/2690/P 4 John Street temporary use as a filming location, BCAAC would have no objection as
long as everything is put back to its original state when filming is over.

Kind regards,

Jo Hurford for BCAAC



